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REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING,  

ALL TO THE GLORY OF GOD! 
 

April 14, 2022 

HELPERS for 4/17/22 HISTORY SCHEDULE 

Nursery l, ll, & lll   

Kim Lewis Marilyn Norfleet 

Linda Reed Mallory Reed 

Macy Reed Joeli Burkhart 

Children’s       

Message Mindy Brown 

AM Benediction Bob Hinkleman 

Decision         

Counselor Ron Jenkins 

Sun./Wed.  

Lock Up  Bob Hinkleman 

Accompanist Jan Jenkins 

Week of 4/10/2022 

ATTENDANCE 

Sunday School 91 

Worship Service 140 

Online Worship 122 

Wednesday Activities 79 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Budget Needs $4,013.51 

Budget Given $5,340.00 

Yearly Needs $87,604.65 

Yearly Given $45,650.13 

Sunday, April 17, 2022 

8:30 AM Staff Meeting 

9:30 AM Sunday School 

10:40 AM Worship Service 

Wednesday, April 20, 2022 

5:30 PM Free dinner (hot dogs)  for 

all who attend our           

 Connect Kids 

 Impact youth 

6:00 PM Adult Bible Study* 

*Nursery provided 

 

Email:  windsorfbc@embarqmail.com          Online:  www.fbcwindsor.org          Facebook:  FBC Windsor MO 

Office Hours:    Monday-Thursday 9:00am-12:15pm, 12:45pm-4:00pm (Closed on Fridays and holidays) 

Pastor Mike Brown      Phone: 573.660.2122   Email: bromikebrown82@outlook.com 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH           308 S. Tebo St.          Windsor, MO  65360           660-647-5624 

Dear FBC family, 

 

It is a privilege to be a Christian. Christians are the only people who can 
have an assurance of their faith. You see, our God is alive. All other gods 
are dead, and as such, their followers are still “dead in their trespasses 
and sins.” (Ephesians 2:1). Christians, however, have been made alive     
together with Christ. We have this assurance only because Christ is risen.    

Happy Easter! Jesus is alive! 

 

In Christ, 

Pastor Mike 

 

 

Friday, April 15, 2022 at 6:00 PM 

Good Friday Service  

& 

Lord’s Supper 



We are almost at our goal for the  Annie Armstrong Easter offering. 

Offering Scripture:  “Now may the God who gives endurance and encouragement 

grant you to live in harmony with one another, according to Christ Jesus, so that 

you may glorify the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ with one mind and 

one voice.”   Romans 15:5-6 

Every dollar given goes to train and resource more than 2,200 missionaries and 

their families involved in church planting and compassion ministries who share 

the life-transforming gospel of Jesus Christ across the United States, Canada and 

their territories.   We have $1,910.00 so far towards our goal of $2,000.00. 

Connect Kids Workers….mark your calendars!! 

We are officially in count-down mode!  We only have three regular Wednesday 

nights left with all our wonderful kids!  

 

Wednesday, May 11th, 5:30 PM:  End-of-the-Year Program 

Wednesday, May 18th, 5:30 PM:  Leader appreciation dinner                                          

       (and meeting to review the year!) 

Our deepest condolences to the family and friends of  FBC member                                           

Bob Parrack who passed away early April 11, 2022. 

A graveside service will be held at Laurel Oak Cemetery in Windsor,                                    

Thursday, April 14, at 2:00 p.m. with Pastor Mike Brown officiating.. 

Friends may sign the book Wednesday from 12:00 noon until 8:00 pm at 

the  Hadley Funeral Home in Windsor.  The family suggests               

contributions to the First Baptist Church, Windsor, for scholarships in 

care of the funeral home. 

 

Volunteers Needed 

The Windsor Senior Center is looking 

for volunteers to deliver hot meals at 

lunch time on Wednesdays. If you are the 

volunteer they’re looking for, contact 

Carla Campbell, Coordinator, right away 

at 660-647-3224. 

 

 

 

Please note: 

The church office will be closed Monday, April 18, in         

observance of Easter. 



Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes for April: 

For April, our focus will be clearance Easter                                                  

stuffed animals.  We’ll also focus on older                                                        

boy boxes with short hammers, nails,                                                                 

soccer balls, and ball pumps. 

Don’t forget, anything you find on the                                                            

clearance table is just perfect any time!!! 

PRAISE THE LORD!!! 

God has supplied teachers for the 2s and 3s!  Thank you, Jocelyn Bishop and 

Mandy Dittmer for figuring out a way to make this work.   

YOU ARE AMAZING, and Teri, the Sunday School director, is grateful!!!                 

We’ll let you all  know when the change will take place. 

Mark your calendar for these coming events… 

 

Wednesday, May 25, 2022, 5:30 PM...Christian Comedian Paul May 

 

Wednesday, June 1, 2022, 6:00 PM...Family Worship begins and goes 

throughout the summer.  Pastor Mike will tell you more about it soon. 

 

Saturday, June 11, 2022...Royals vs Baltimore.  We have 20 seats        

reserved at $26.00/person. Game is at 3:10.  The church bus will be  

going.   We have 14 tickets left...call the office to reserve your seats as 

soon as possible so that we have time to reserve more if necessary. 

Read along with us: 

      April 10-16    April 17-23 

      John 3     John 8 

      John 4     John 9 

      John 5     John 10 

      John 6     John 11 

      John 7     John 12 


